
 

Serco preferred supplier for SGC fleet replacement
project

Serco has been identified by the Super Group Convenience (SGC) as its supplier for its vehicle fleet replacement project.
SGC decided on extensive replacements for its 177-strong fleet in 2017 and Serco supplied 40 refrigerated units as of
2019, with more to be finalised this year.

According to the group, half of the vehicles delivered to SGC were protec steel manufactured units and the remainder were
GRP fiberglass. Serco CEO Clinton Holcroft said that they are proud to be the preferred supplier for SGC and are well
placed to support vehicles which are operating at various depots countrywide.
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